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Montenegro welcomes the Delegation of India.
We commend the Government’s commitments to its international human rights obligations and welcome the progress made between the two UPR cycles. We very much welcome the ongoing consultation on ratification of the Convention against Torture and changes to domestic laws needed to be done prior to accession. 
Montenegro has noted positive steps with regards to the use of capital punishment, such as the Supreme Court’s decision on commuting of 15 death sentences into life imprisonment and introduction of the guidelines safeguarding the rights of people waiting for executions.
We have recognized challenges that the Government is facing with regards to the rights of the child. 

Montenegro makes following recommendations:
1. to consider the establishment of a moratorium on executions during the process of consideration by the Government of the recommendations of the Law Commission of India on the issue of the abolition of the death penalty;

2. to ratify the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading Treatment or Punishment
Thank you!
